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February 28, 2025

Community Facility Enhancement Program
Suite 212, 17205 106A Avenue
Edmonton, AB T5S 1M7

Re: Daysland Golf Club - Letter of Support for CFEP Grant Application

On behalf of Flagstaff County, I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the
Daysland Golf Club in its application for funding through the Community Facility
Enhancement Program (CFEP) to upgrade its irrigation system.

Recreational facilities such as Daysland Golf Club play a vital role in enhancing the quality
of life for our residents. They serve as gathering places that foster community
engagement, promote physical activity, and contribute to the overall well-being of
individuals and families. In addition, these facilities help attract new residents and
businesses to our County, strengthening our rural communities and supporting economic
development.

We recognize the importance of the proposed irrigation upgrade, which will ensure the
long-term sustainability and environmental efficiency of the golf course. By improving
water conservation and course conditions, this project will enhance the facility’s ability to
serve the community and attract visitors, ultimately contributing to the local economy.

We strongly support the Daysland Golf Club in this initiative and appreciate the opportunity
to endorse this project. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Yours truly,

Shelly Armstron?, CLGM

Chief Administrative Officer
c. Daysland Golf Club
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